
PUBLIC NOTICE 

ATTENTION VILLAGE & TOWN of SAUGERTIES  

WATER CONSUMERS 

****HYDRANT FLUSHING SCHEDULED**** 

 
The Village Water Department in conjunction with the  

Town Water Department  

will begin to flush hydrants and blow-offs.  

This may result in discolored water. 

 

Work will begin June 2, 2025  

with most happening during evening hours.  

 

The following are the slated dates for this to occur: 

6/2 – 6/6/2025 in the Village &  

6/9 – 6/13/2025 in the Town 

 

If any concerns arise, please call: 

Village of Saugerties Water Dept at (845) 246-8958 

Town of Saugerties Water Dept at (845) 246-8671. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Mike Hopf – Village Water Superintendent 

Mark Resso – Town Water Superintendent 
 


